
05.13.2024  
 

Memo  
   

TO  

THA Residents  

FROM  

Tifton Housing 

Authority Staff 

RE  

Admissions and  

Continued 

Occupancy 

Policy Revised 

 

 

COMMENTS:  

Currently, the Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy (ACOP) for THA is in 

the process of being revised. There is a draft available at the THA’s rent office that 

can be reviewed until June 13, 2024. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact the office at (229) 382-5434.  

Thank you,  

Shaundra Clark, ED and Staff 

 

 

  

 
   

 


